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Friday 16th July 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers  

We would like to invite you to a year 6 leavers assembly which will take place at 4:30pm on 

Friday, 3rd September 2021.  

We know that, because the children will have already left us, this is an unusual day to hold this 

event. However, given the challenges we faced towards the end of the summer term, it has not 

been possible for us to organise the assembly before the summer break and we would like the 

opportunity to officially wish them well in their new ventures. We want this to be a time in 

which we can celebrate the children’s time at our school and we will be providing them with 

some gifts to commemorate this. 

We will open the playground gates at 4:15pm; the assembly will take place in the hall in the 

junior building. We really hope that your child can attend!  

A reminder text will be sent a few days before, however please save the date now!  

Kind regards,  

 

Kelli Arnold  

 

 

 

 


